
  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Langcraigs Primary School 

Head Teacher: Mr Graeme Maclean  

Glenfield Road 

Paisley PA2 8QE  

Tel:   0300 300 0166 

 

 

NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 2023 

 
 

Depute Head Pupil Report 

Hello, my name is Marlee McVitie and I am the Depute Head Girl at 

Langcraigs Primary School.  Having this responsibility means that I 

require to be a role model for other pupils – young and old.  I’ve made it 

my task to help and support all pupils’ suggestions and ideas for the 

year ahead of us.  I am overjoyed to be given this role and I will try my 

best to include everyone’s ideas. 

Kind regards 

Marlee 

 

Open Afternoon for Parents 

Following the restrictions placed on us by Covid, I am really keen to welcome all parents 

back into the school as much as possible, therefore I invite you to an open afternoon on 

Wednesday 22nd March (1.30pm-2.45pm).  The idea is, that prior to attending the 

parents’ meetings, you have the opportunity to come into the school and spend some 

time with your child discussing their work, looking at their jotters and allowing them to 

show you around the classroom and the corridors to look at artwork etc.  Please note 

that the teacher will be teaching as normal and the purpose of the afternoon is for you 

to talk to your child about their work and get a real understanding of their progress. It 

is not intended for parents to spend time observing lessons.  I really hope that you are 

able to attend and please remember that this is a drop in event so feel free to come in 

at any time between 1.30pm – 2.45pm. 

 

Teacher/Parents’ Meetings will take place on Thursday 30th March and information will 

be issued next month. 

Our Vision                                                                                                                                                                 

To provide all our pupils with a range of experiences, which will equip them with the skills and 

knowledge required to meet the challenges they will face throughout their lives. 

Our Values                                                                                                                                                                                  

R - Reach        E - Effort        A - Ambition        C - Caring        H - Honesty 

 



  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

UNCRC Rights of the Child Booklet 

The UNCRC Rights of the Child Booklet is now available on the Parent 

Club website.  This resource provides information for parents, carers 

and family members about children's rights and introduces the 

UNCRC.  To find out more about why the booklet was created click 

here.  The UNCRC is the internationally mandated children's rights 

treaty, which sets out the rights that all children and young people 

should expect and what they need to grow up happy, healthy and 

safe.  The treaty outlines the central role played by parents and 

families and recognises that they also need protection and assistance 

to support the rights and wellbeing of their children. 

More information can be found on our school website.   

P7 Ceilidh                                                                                                                                         

Just to confirm that we plan to have a summer ceilidh for our departing P7 pupils in the 

school hall on Thursday 22nd June 6.00pm – 8.00pm.  Further information will be sent 

out nearer the time.    

Citizenship Winners 

I am pleased to inform you that the following pupils will receive a special Langcraigs 

certificate from me for having a ’Positive Attitude’ during January: 

 

P1 Jacob Robb   P1/2 Arlo Callanan   P2 Morgan Baird 

 

P3 Jaxson Fairbairn  P3/4 Lucy Findlay   P4 Kirsten Hanney 

 

P5 Maisy Mills  P5/6 Tilly Mitchell   P6 Quinn Broad 

 

P6/7 Lucas Howie  P7 Kaiden McCulloch 

  

Dates for the Diary 

 

February 

Friday 10th    9.45am Scottish Assembly – P5 & P5/6 parents invited  

    to attend (maximum 2 relatives per child). 

    Lockerbie balance to be paid by today. 

Monday 13th   HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 14th   HOLIDY 

Wednesday 15th  STAFF IN-SERVICE  

Thursday 16th   Pupils return to school. 

Wednesday 22nd  Home Link jotters being used in P4-P7 classes today. 

     

March  

Wednesday 8th   P6s & P7s go to Lockerbie Manor 

Friday 10th   P6s & P7s return from Lockerbie Manor  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.parentclub.scot%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Finline-files%2FParent%2520Club%2520Childrens%2520Rights%2520leaflet.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cgraeme.maclean%40renfrewshire.school%7C5400055d6b3041f7a19708daf93fcc0a%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C638096349670404901%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FToVx6RATQ003PGZ1BGMBCUNEU8mug8TKsi9AH5YeCA%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fblogs.gov.scot%2Fparticipation%2F2022%2F11%2F24%2Fthe-launch-of-the-uncrc-parents-booklet%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cgraeme.maclean%40renfrewshire.school%7C5400055d6b3041f7a19708daf93fcc0a%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C638096349670404901%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rW1d8LW7xqvTeHvHKOMEMMBzspfl95bCIW5oO3vaoog%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.unicef.org.uk%2Fwhat-we-do%2Fun-convention-child-rights%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cgraeme.maclean%40renfrewshire.school%7C5400055d6b3041f7a19708daf93fcc0a%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C638096349670404901%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kU2yBUe%2FMmSyp8ZMxLiTH2v1vmgMH%2BmoITcnskNts3w%3D&reserved=0


  
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Wednesday 22nd   Open afternoon for parents 1.30pm-2.15pm 

Thursday 23rd  P6 pupils to St. George’s for the Easter Code (AM) 

Monday 27th   Pupil reports will be emailed out to parents  

Thursday 30th  Teacher/Parents’ Meetings 3.30pm-8.30pm 

Friday 31st   Easter service in the school hall – staff and pupils only 

    Non uniform day 

    SCHOOL CLOSES AT 2.30PM 

 

April 

Monday 17th    Pupils return to school 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
Graeme Maclean 

Graeme Maclean 

Head Teacher 
 

If you want clarification, wish to discuss the contents of this newsletter or have 

any ideas/suggestions, then please do not hesitate to contact the school or send 

me a message to: langcraigsenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk  
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